
 
      October 2, 2020 

 

 

Dear Seaford Families, 

 

We are pleased to announce that our outdoor school facilities will continue to remain open 

to the community throughout the fall for individual and small group activities.  In order to maintain 

health and safety, we are requesting that individuals follow these protocols while using the fields 

and courts: 

 

• Appropriate social distancing must be maintained 

• Masks should be worn during aerobic activities 

• A maximum of four participants engaged in one sport/activity is acceptable  

• Unfortunately, no groups or organized teams can use the facilities at this point in time  

 

Kindly, remember some of the non-COVID related procedures that have always been in place: 

 

• Please refrain from playing loud music 

• No motorized vehicles are allowed on district property 

• Possessing alcoholic beverages, smoking and vaping are strictly prohibited  

• Animals are not allowed on school grounds.  

 

Our grounds are monitored by Seaford School District Security Guards and their goal is to 

assist the District with maintaining a safe environment for the entire community.  We hope that 

you are enjoying our beautiful new track and athletic field as well as our other facilities. 

 

Thank you for your continuous support.  Together, we will stay Seaford Strong.  

 

Yours in Seaford Pride, 

Adele V. Pecora 
Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D. 

      Superintendent of Schools 
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